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Invitation 
2018-10-12 

Dear Prof. Kyoung Yong Jeong,     

                                   

On behalf of Beijing Allergist Association (Brunch of Beijing Medical Doctor 

Association), I would like to invite you to attend the Allergy School, which will be held in 

Beijing on Nov. 1st.  

 

The Allergy School held by Beijing Allergy Association is one of the most important 

CME programs for allergists in China. It covers all the aspects of allergy. Many highly 

renowned experts in this field will be invited. This symposium proved to be a good 

opportunity for Chinese allergy clinicians and scientists to improve knowledge and 

promote communications. 

 

With your great achievements in allergy, we would like to invite you to give a lecture on 

House dust mite allergen. Your lecture would be extremely attractive to the Chinese 

allergists!  

 

Your scientific presentation is expected to be on Nov. 1st.  The Lecture fee is 1000 USD, 

and we will afford you local traffic and accommodation (up to 3 nights).  

 

I am looking forward to seeing you in Beijing! 

 

Best regards, 

 
Prof. Yin Jia, MD 

 

Director 

Allergy Department 

Peking Union Medical College Hospital 

President of Chinese Allergist Association 

President of Beijing Allergist Association  

Beijing, China 

E-mail: doctoryinjia@126.com 
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